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ANNUAL GET-TOGETHER  
 

    Please join us for our second annual 
Heritage Fest which will take place on 
Saturday, September 27, 2008, from 
12:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. at 331 Bluebird 
Lane.  Thanks again to Karl and Sharon 
Bozicevich for allowing us to use the 
common area around their home for 
the event.  Remember that all picnic-
style food will be provided for you – 
all you need to do is bring a beverage, 
a chair (if desired) and show up!      
 
 

     ELECTION SIGNS 
 

    With the election season upon us, 
remember that our Heritage Glen By-
laws (Section 7.6) state that no lawn 
signs of any kind may be displayed in 
public view on any unit, except for one 
sign advertising the sale of the 
property.   
 
 

    ANNUAL MEETING  
 

    The Heritage Glen Homeowners’ 
Association Annual Meeting will take 
place at Central Park at 7:00 p.m. on 
October 7, 2008.  You will receive a 
mailing from Personal Touch with 
more information. 

 POLLING PLACE CHANGE  
 

    In early August registered voters 
received a postcard indicating our 
polling place is now City Hall at 8301 
Valley Creek Road.  Our precinct is P-
02.  Voting precinct questions may be 
directed to (651) 714-3500 (City Hall) 
during regular business hours. 
 
    The primary election is September 
9; the general election is November 4. 
 
 

  ROUNDABOUT IS OPEN  
 

    If you haven’t yet been through the 
Radio Drive/Bailey Road Roundabout, 
following are some simple steps to 
navigate it safely: 
 

- Slow down as you approach 
- Think ahead and choose the correct 

lane for your destination.   
- To turn right or go straight, stay in 

the right lane.   
-  To turn left, get into the left lane. 
-  Do not change lanes once you enter 
     the roundabout 
-  Do not pass bicyclists.  
- Yield to vehicles already in the 

roundabout. 
 

      There have been numerous minor 
accidents due to inattentive driving. 
 
 



   TRASH COLLECTION 

 

    The trash and recycling collection 
during Thanksgiving week will take 
place on Friday, November 28.  When 
in doubt, check maroneysinc.com for 
the holiday schedule. 
 
 

 CELL PHONE RECYCLING  
 

    The average cell phone life span is 
18 months, and they are discarded at 
an alarming rate.  Woodbury Parks and 
Recreation is partnering with Cellular 
Recycler and the National Council on 
Aging to keep them out of the trash.  
Used cell phones can be dropped off 
in the collection boxes at Woodbury 
City Hall, 8301 Valley Creek Road and 
at the information desk inside Central 
Park, 8505 Central Park Place.  They 
are either recycled or refurbished; 
during refurbishing the memory is 
wiped out to allow for reprogramming. 
 
    In addition, we’ve received plastic 
envelopes in the mail from a cell phone 
recycling center in Denver that will 
provide them to soldiers to help our 
troops call home.  Visit 
www.cellphonesforsoldiers.com for 
more information.  Cell phones are 
accepted in any condition.   
 
 

         WELCOME   
 

    Welcome to new homeowners Jim 
and Elsi Stanley on Blue Heron Lane.  
 

     With several homes for sale in our 
development, we anticipate more new 
residents in the future. 
 
 

 QUIZ FOR PEOPLE WHO 
   KNOW EVERYTHING*  
 

1.  What is the only sport in which 
neither the spectators nor the 
participants know the score or the 
leader until the contest ends? 
 
2. Name  the  only  vegetable  or  
fruit that is never sold frozen, 
canned, processed, cooked or in 
any form other than fresh. 

 
3. Only   3   common   words   in 
standard English begin with the 
letters “dw”.  Name two. 
 
4. Which famous North American 
landmark is constantly moving 
backward? 

 
5.  Which fruit has its seeds on 
the outside? 

       
* Answers to questions on the last page. 
 
 

     EVENING WALKS  
 

    Our Tuesday evening walks will now 
start at 6:30 p.m. due to the 

earlier sunset - join us!  We gather at 
471 Bluebird Lane and stroll around 
the area.  Meet your neighbors, chat 
and get a little exercise. 
 



   LIFESMARTS QUIZ**   
 

1. For an accidental poisoning, first: 
a.) Induce vomiting 
b.) Give the person milk to drink 
c.) Call the Poison Control Center 
 

2. On average, which size of car has the 
most occupant deaths in a crash? 

a.) Compact 
b.) Midsize 
c.) Large 

 
3. The “use by” date on a food item 

indicates the date: 
a.) The store must sell it 
b.) For peak quality 
c.) The food goes bad 

 
4. Rechargeable batteries contain which 

potentially hazardous material: 
a.) Cadmium 
b.) Lead 
c.) Mercury 
 

5. The security thread will glow under 
ultraviolet light on: 

a.) New $50 bills 
b.) New $100 bills 
c.) All new US currency 

 
 
** Answers to LifeSmarts Quiz on last page 

 
 

BOARD AND COMMITTEE 
 NAMES AND NUMBERS   
 

         BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Marie Elverum         President   735-1346 
              Board Liaison to Personal Touch 
              Board Liaison to Social Committee 
 
Scott Kienitz           Vice Pres.    578-2580 
                                Recorder   
             

Karl Bozicevich     739-6067 
              Board Liaison to Architectural Comm.  
 
Rob Blocker            Treasurer   738-7676  
 
Scott Thompson        702-9468 
              Board Liaison to Maintenance Comm. 

 

 

   ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE 
 
  Sharon Bailey   702-2645 

   Rob Blocker   738-7676 

   Karl Bozicevich      Board Liaison 739-6067 

   Louise Jacobs        Chairperson 731-0764 

   Susan Kallman   734-0887 

   Sandra Kienitz 578-2580 

   Katherine Line 735-4362 

   Julie Wright   501-1037  

 

 

    MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE 
 
   Jim Auer   731-7693 

    Pete Backlund   702-4612 

    Kathy Brolly   735-8918 

    Ray Buczkowski   702-6461 

    Jim Jacobs           Chairperson 731-0764 

   Fran Koreltz   501-0897 

   Sharon Shumaker  735-8532 

    Scott Thompson   Board Liaison 702-9468  

 

 

         SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
 

    Kathy Brolly   735-8918 

    Rose Duncan   459-3558 

    Marie Elverum     Board Liaison 735-1346 

    Louise Jacobs   731-0764 

    Susan Kallman     734-0887 

    Betty Koreltz      Chairperson  501-0897 

    Sharon Shumaker  735-8532 

    Dorothy Werner  738-2128 

 

 

       CELEBRATIONS    
 

    If you have a special anniversary, 
birthday, birth or adoption of a baby, 
or another memorable occasion, please 
notify any Social Committee member.   
We’d also like to welcome new 



homeowners so please let us know who 
you are!  
 
 

 HOME & GARDEN SHOW  
 

    The 18th Annual Midwest Fall Home 
and Garden Show will take place from 
October 3 through October 5 at the 
Minneapolis Convention Center.   

    Discover the latest trends, 
techniques and designs from experts 
in and around the Twin Cities. 

 
 

 COMMENTS – ANY TYPE  
 

    If you have any suggestions, 
comments, requests, complaints or 
issues we can address, please phone 
Betty Koreltz at 501-0897 or e-mail 
fbkoreltz@comcast.net.   
 
 
 

* Answers to Quiz for People Who Know 
Everything:   
 

1. Boxing 
2. Lettuce 
3. Dwarf, dwell, dwindle 
4. Niagara Falls – the rim is worn down 

two and a half feet each year due to 
the millions of gallons of water that 
rush over it every minute 

5. Strawberry 
 

 

**  Answers to Lifesmarts Quiz:  
 

1. c 
2. a 
3. b 
4. a 
5. c 

       KITCHEN HINTS  
 

• Stuff a miniature marshmallow 
         into the bottom of an ice cream 
         cone to prevent drips. 
 

• To keep potatoes from budding, 
    place an apple into the bag with 

          the potatoes. 
 

• Wrap celery in aluminum foil when 
putting it into the refrigerator – 
it will keep fresh for weeks.  This 
really works! 

 
• Don’t throw out leftover wine.  
Freeze it into ice cubes for future 
use in casseroles and sauces. 

 
 

   RESOURCE EXCHANGE 
           CORNER  
 

    Do you know a good window washer, 
painter, carpenter or other trades 
person whom you’d recommend?  E-
mail Betty at fbkoreltz@comcast.net 
or phone (651) 501-0897 with your 
recommendation. 
 

              Blacktop Specialists   
          Seal Coating of Driveways 
      Howard Dixon     Oakdale, MN 
                  (651) 731-9005 

 
  Remember, if you are planning any 
architectural changes, you must 
provide a completed Architectural 
Change Petition Form to an 
Architectural Committee member for 
approval before any work is begun. 


